
 

 

Belvedere Family Church: First day of Up and Coming Today 10/8/2022!!!! 
 
Stephanie Dias 
October 7, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear Up and Coming Family, 

 

Tomorrow is our very first day of the 2022-2023 Up and Coming School year! Our team is beyond 

excited to be kicking off the year with some fun games and fellowship. 

 

We will meet at Belvedere tomorrow, October 8th, 2022 from 4PM - 9PM! Please bring $5 for dinner. 

 

Please register if you haven't yet: bit,ly/upandcoming2022 

 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, you can email me at sdias@ unification,org. Look 

forward to seeing you soon! 

 

Stephanie Dias 

 

Youth Pastor 

Up and Coming Youth Ministry 


